
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Mobile School Based Health Centers. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is the Mobile School Based Health Centers, located at 415 Silver Ave SW, 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102. The funding would be used to Fund the purchase and 

equipping of two mobile School Based Health Centers that will provide preventative medical, 

dental, mental, and COVID-19-related health care services to four Albuquerque Public Schools 

campuses that serve a combined total of 2,500 students and their families. 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 


